
Stacey Hubbard
17 Lottings Purchase Rd.

Flemington, NJ  08822
Stacey.hubbard@gmail.com

August 10, 2022

Dr. Gregory Hobaugh, Superintendent
High Bridge School District
40 Fairview Avenue
High Bridge, NJ  08829

Dear Dr. Hobaugh and Members of the Board of Education,

This letter is to formally notify you that I am resigning from my position of 
special education teacher at High Bridge Elementary School, effective 60 days 
from this date. 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to work here.  I am grateful to take the 
knowledge and experiences I have gained during my time here.  I have accepted 
a full-time special education position elsewhere, but I wish you and the High 
Bridge School District continued success.

Sincerely,

Stacey Hubbard


